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Dr. Wayne Jens
Vice President - Nuclear Operations

.The Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Dr. Jens:

Subject: Approval of the Femi-2 Offsite Dose Calculation Model

We bave completed our review of your offsite Dose Calculation Model (0DCM)
for the Fermi-2 facility. We find that the revised ODCM submitted by your
letter of October 16, 1984, generally uses documented and approved methods
which are consistent with the methodology and guidelines in NUREG-0133.
On this basis, we conclude that Revision 2 of your ODCM is acceptable and

~

is in compliance with Section 6.14.1 of the draft Technical Specifications
for Fenni-2 which states that: "The ODCM shall be approved by the Commission
prior to implementation." If you have any questions on this matter, contact
the Fermi-2 Project Manager, M. D. Lynch, at 301/492-7050.

Sincerely,

C
A

B. J. oungblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
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Docket No.: 50-341

'.4-
Dr. Wayne Jens
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
The Detroit Edison Company .

2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Dear Dr. Jens:
~

Subject: Approval of the Fermi-2 Offsite Dose Calculation Model

We have completed our review of your offsite Dose Calculation Model (0DCM)
for the Fermi-2 facility. We find that the revised ODCM submitted by your
letter of October 16, 1984, generally uses documented and approved methods
which are consistent with the methodology and guidelines in NUREG-0133.
On this basis, we conclude that Revision 2 of your ODCf1 is acceptable and
is in compliance with Section 6.14.1 of the draft Technical Specifications
for Fenni-2 which states that: "The ODCM shall be approved by the Comission
prior to implementation." If you have any questions on this matter, contact

. the Fermi-2 Project Manager, M. D. Lynch, at 301/492-7050.

Sincerely,

r
B.)J. Youngbl od, Chief
Lite ing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
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Dr. Wayne Jens
Vice President - Nuclear Operations

cThe Detroit Edison Company .# ~~

2000 Second Avenue
Detroi,t, Michigan 48226

*

. cc: Mr. Harry H. Voigt, Esq. Ronald C. Callen
[ LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae Adv. Planning Review Section

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N. W. Michigan Public Service Commission
Washington, D. C. 20036 6545 Mercantile Way

P. O. Box 30221*

Peter A. Marquardt, Esq. Lansing, Michigan 48909 -
,

Co-Counsel -

The Detroit Edison Company '

Mr. Janes G Keppler
2000 Second Avenue U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission *

. Detroi,t, Michigan 48226 Region III
799 Roosevelt Road

'

Mr. William J. Fahrner Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
Project Manager - Fermi 2
The Detroit Edison ~ Company
2000'Second Avenue

*

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Mr. '0. Keener Earle
'

Supervisor-Licensing
,

The Detroit Edison Company
Enrico Fermi Unit 2
6400 No. Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Mr. Paul Byron
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ~~

Resident Inspector's Off. ice
6450 W. Dixie Highway
Newport, Mi.chigan 48166

Mr. Harry Tauber -

Group Vice Prdsident
~

The Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226
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